From: Kurt Mizee

To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: PCN-2
Date: Thursday, April 12, 2018 9:16:27 AM

RE: Staff's Motion to Modify Procedural Schededule

We support Staff's Motion which was submitted April 10, 2018 in response to the ruling by
ALJ Power on April 5, 2018.

Our reason for doing so is based on the following:

1. The CPNC process has a requirement of having land use approval under OAR 860-025-
0030 (3) (a). In contrast the Tillamook County Planning Commission proceedings and
subsequent appeals do not require CPNC approval. Ordering them in this manner is
appropriate given that this is established processes for both.

2. As a former County Planning Commissioner | recognize that a determination by the PUC,
while not part of the record under consideration, could have bearing on the decision making
process. Since, the record is closed to all new testimony at this point it is important to help
preserve that body of evidence as presented to this point.

Regards,

/s/ Kurt Mizee

Kurt Mizee
Fourth Generation
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ebook TillaB

200 Fenk Rd W
Tillamook, OR 97141

503-812-0932

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
originated outside of PUC.***
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